
 

 

TO: Mercedes-Benz Dealer Principals, General Managers, Sales 
Managers, Service Managers, Parts Managers 

FROM:  Gregory Gunther, Department Manager, Vehicle 
Compliance and Analysis, Engineering Services 

RE:   Recall Campaign Launch Notification 
Vehicle Position for eCall – Fourth Wave  
MY16-21 Various Models 

Date: April 30, 2021 

 
 

IMPORTANT RECALL CAMPAIGN UPDATE 
 

Please see the attached documents related to the campaign listed above. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please note that all customer inquiries should be directed to the Customer Assistance Center at 1-800-FOR-MERCEDES. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gregory Gunther 
 
Department Manager, Vehicle Compliance & Analysis 
 














